
                                              

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE STUDY SESSION 
AND REGULAR MEETING OF  

THE PLANNING COMMISSION FOR THE  
CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE  

JULY 17, 2024 
          

  

 
Notice is hereby given that the July 17, 2024 Study Session of the Planning 
Commission and the Regular Planning Commission Meeting were cancelled 
due to a calendar conflict. 
 
The next Special Meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled to be 
held at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 24, 2024 at San Clemente City Hall 
Council Chambers located at 910 Calle Negocio, 2nd Floor, San Clemente, 
California. 
 
The next Study Session of the Planning Commission is scheduled to be held 
at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 21, 2024 followed by the Regular 
Planning Commission Meeting at 6:00 p.m. at San Clemente City Hall 
Council Chambers located at 910 Calle Negocio, 2nd Floor, San Clemente, 
California. 
 
 


